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Letter from the Editors
Dear Readers,

It’s our pleasure to present the second issue of the third volume of the Berkeley
Undergraduate Journal of Classics. Our issue this Spring features articles that reconsider popular
figures of the ancient world and translations that refigure words into drawings. Our authors have
approached topics that have been written about extensively and reconsidered them in a new light.

We’re honored to have had the opportunity to lead this journal these past few issues, and
we’re bittersweet to be moving on. However we’re very excited to be passing on the leadership
to two of our bright editors, Karen MacLaughlin and Antara Rao; their unique perspectives and
combined passion for Classics will continue to foster an engaging and interdisciplinary journal.
Finally, we’d like to congratulate the rest of our graduating editors: Lauren DeMarti, Brendan
Pinder, and Patrick Smith. Without their dedication and insight these past few issues, this journal
would not have been possible.

We continue to express our gratitude to the faculty and staff of the Berkeley Classics
Department, notably to Leslie Kurke, Acting Chair, to Professors Kathleen McCarthy and Kim

Shelton, Undergraduate Advisers, and to Cassandra Dunn, Student Services Advisor.

Finally, we continue to give our appreciation to the authors who have contributed their
time and energy to the submissions within this issue.

Sincerely Yours,

Rachel Feldman and Meredith Millar
Co-Editors-in-Chief





